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7.2 Mayoral Minute - Cape Byron Marine Park Advisory Committee 

 
Councillor David Wright 

      
 

The NSW Government recently announced its intentions to re-establish 
Marine Park Advisory Committees and to call for nominations.  Nominations 
are now being called for representation on the Cape Byron Marine Park 
Advisory Committee for the Committee’s next four year term. 
 
Cr Cadwallader is currently Council’s representative on the Committee. 
 
This Mayoral Minute is submitted as nominations for Committee members 
close on 7 November 2013. 
 
Normally, Marine Park Advisory Committees meet about two to four times a 
year. However, when the Cape Byron Marine Park Zoning Plan is being 
reviewed or there is some other significant event requiring the attention of 
members, the committee may need to meet more frequently, e.g. six to eight 
times a year. Out of pocket expenses incurred by a member to attend 
meetings (e.g. travel costs) will be reimbursed by the Marine Park Authority. 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION 

That Council determine its nomination for the Cape Byron Marine Park 
Advisory Committee. 

 

Attachment(s) 

Nil 
 


